
 
 
 
 

                     
 
      

 
 

 
Summer term is always extremely busy but particularly for children in their final   
year of school.  The children really enjoyed their weekend at YMCA Lakeside at 
Ulverston, where they participated in a variety of exciting activities: including 
Kayaking, climbing and abseiling. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                            
       
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The children enjoyed learning about the Mayan Empire and making their own Mayan 
pottery and tiles. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
      
 
     
 

 
 
      
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
     The Year 5 and Year 6 cricket teams performed very well in tournaments against  
     over 20 other schools. The year 6 team finishing 4th and the Year 5 team winning  
     the tournament. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     



 
 
In the middle of May, we had the dreaded SATs tests for the Year 6’s. All of           
the Year 6 children worked very hard and tried their very best and we are very 
pleased with our results. 100% of year 6 children reached the expected standard in 
Reading, Writing, Mathematics and Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation, which is an 
excellent achievement and significantly above national averages. All of the children 
can be very proud of their achievements. 
 
 
 
On July 12th the year 6 children had their Leavers’ Mass. The children really 
enjoyed the Mass and read and sang beautifully. They particularly enjoyed 
performing the Leavers’ songs at the end of Mass, which were clearly appreciated 
by the congregation. 
 
 
 
We would like to wish all of our Year 6’s good luck in their new schools and hope 
they have fond memories of St Joseph’s. We would also like to thank parents for all 
their support. 

 
 

 


